
Questions and Answers for RFP 28/2016 

SARS requested the prospective bidders to provide questions during the 

week of 16 to 25 November 2016 

 

Below is the response from SARS  

 

Question                                                          Answer 

We attended the compulsory site meeting 

and signed the attendance register but we 

did not receive the attendance certificate to 

attach on our tender submission. 

 

Can you clarify if the attendance certificate is 

not a required returnable document? 

 

SARS will utilise the attendance register to 

check and verify your attendance of the 

compulsory briefing session. 

Are there any drawing to show the Layout of 

the Ground Floor and the Sixth Floor 

 

Yes. 

The drawings are uploaded on the SARS 

website 

Make and model 
 

Please refer to the specification, which 

outline the requirements 

How many units 

 

Please see as part of the tender documents, 

layout drawings for Ground and Sixth Floors, 

as well as schedule of equipment attached to 

each specification or the BOQ which all 

detail the quantity of indoor units to be 

installed and thereafter maintained. These 

are to be part of a Variable Refrigerant 

Flow(VRF) system so the Outdoor units 

required to serve the indoor unit 

requirements listed will be in accordance 

with the VRF selection that the tenderer 

offers – this may consist of one larger 

outdoor unit or two smaller outdoor units or 



some other configuration and is dependent 

on the manufacturer. I would council the 

prospective bidder to approach suitable 

manufacturer’s with whom they have a 

relationship and get the manufacturer to do a 

system selection based on the tender 

documents provided. It should be noted that 

a space of approximately 3600 mm x 765 

mm each has been allocated for the ground 

floor and sixth floor outdoor units on the roof 

 


